Republic of the Philippines

Department of Agriculture

BUREAU OF ANIMAL INDUSTRY
GaBAI sa Pag-unlad ng Paghahayupan

December 2, 2019

MEMORANDUM CIRCULAR
No.
Series of 2019

TO: ALL REGIONAL VETERINARY QUARANTINE OFFICER
Veterinary Quarantine Stations

FROM: OFFICER-IN-CHARGE, DIRECTOR

SUBJECT: ALLOTMENT OF VETERINARY QUARANTINE STATION (VQS) WORK AREA
IN ALL PORTS UNDER THE PHILIPPINE PORTS AUTHORITY (PPA)

In view of the Philippine Ports Authority’s (PPA) affirmative response by way of
Memorandum dated 16 September 2019, directing All PPA Port Managers to provide
adequate working space for BAI-Veterinary Quarantine Station (VQS), without rental
charges, the Agency will not pay for any lease expenses effective October 2019 onwards.
Further, you are hereby directed to coordinate with the PPA Manager in your areas of
jurisdiction regarding the implementation of the PPA Memorandum.

For your information and guidance.

ONNIE D. DOMINGO, DVM, MSc

Yasaganan
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